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Dr. Baumwart received his DVM degree from
Oklahoma State University's College of Veterinary
Medicine. After veterinary school Dr. Baumwart at
the University of Guelph in Canada and worked at
the Littleton Large Animal Clinic, Littleton,
Colorado. While at Guelph, Dr. Baumwart realized
he wanted to continue his education and become a
board certified surgeon, which requires an
additional three years of school. Dr. Baumwart
performed his surgery residency at the University
of Tennessee. After completing the residency, he
worked as a board certified equine surgeon in
Elgin, TX, Edmond, OK, and Tallahassee, FL. Dr.
Baumwart's special interest include sports
medicine, arthroscopic surgery, upper airway
surgery, dentistry, and laparoscopic surgery.
While in Oklahoma working on a dressage horse,
Dr. Baumwart met his future bride, April. They
were married March 1, 2014. April and Dr.
Baumwart share two big passions, horses and
classic cars. April's horse Platinum, is a 18.2 hand
Percheron and Chad's horse Aspen. April has a 72
Skylark and Dr. Baumwart has a 48 Chrysler
Windsor he and his brother inherited from their
grandfather.

Dr. Chad Baumwart was born and raised in
Oklahoma. He grew up riding horses on the farm,
and enjoys pleasure riding especially in Colorado
Rocky Mountains. Dr. Baumwart comes from a
family of veterinarians. His father owns Highland
Veterinary Clinic, a mixed animal practice in
western Oklahoma. His brother is a veterinary
cardiologist and his sister is a small animal
emergency veterinarian that is currently
volunteering with a Christian relief organization
providing animal care in Indonesia.

Dr. Baumwart has had extensive training and
completed his board exams making him a Diplomat
of the American College Veterinary Surgeons
(DACVS) in both equine and food animal species.
Dr. Baumwart is exicted to be back where he was
born and raised. ☺
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